

## **Virtual Holiday Gift Shop**

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and healthy. Due to everything that is going on this year our school's holiday shop will be held <u>VIRTUALLY!</u>

Our school will be hosting A Small World Gift Shop Virtual Holiday Gift Shop this year.

We are trying to give our children a sense of normalcy, as they always enjoy this event.

Our Virtual Holiday Fair will run from: December 9th to December 16th. Please visit A Small World Gift Shop's virtual holiday shop website at:

## https://asmallworldvirtualshop.com/?school=Hamburg+School

or visit our direct website at https://asmallworldvirtualshop.com

When you are ready to start your shopping please click on the 'Gifts' section on the top to begin. Please share this website with your family and friends and tell them to select our school from the dropdown when checking out. Our school will receive credit for all purchases.

Your children can also visit their kid friendly 'Game' page when you finish shopping!

Please make sure to fill out all the information when you check out and include your email address. A Small World Gift Shop will notify you via email when your order has shipped. Free shipping on any orders over \$35.00.

Please also search their website for other shopping opportunities. If you do not have time to shop with your child, please check out their Surprise Gift Box option. Our school will still receive credit for these orders! Their website will be open year around.

Our children will still be able to learn the joy of giving in the safety of their own homes. The holidays are all about making lasting memories between our children and our family and friends. That's what it is all about!

Thank you, stay safe and enjoy your Holiday Season!

Chairperson's Name: Tamasha Funicelli Notes: Contact <a href="https://hamburgpta@gmail.com">hamburgpta@gmail.com</a> with any questions.

If you have any questions please contact A Small World Gift Shop at 1-800-530-0169.